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June 4 ’ 1990

NCANDEORPE

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiission
Document Control Lesk

Mail Station ®(-137

Waskington, OC 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear Qre2 - Upits 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50313 and 50-263
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Results of Safety Para=eter Display Systen
Evaluation Considering NURYG-1342 Guidance

Gentlemen:

By letter dated Septenber 2¢, 1983 (PCANPOARIR4), APRL provided results of
our detailed review of the AND Safety Paramcter Display System (SP9S)
considering the guidance of NUREG~1347, "A Status Keport Regurding Industry
Implementi tion of Salety Peraweter Display Svetem". That review identified
sone miny dirTererces that ware te be evaluated further,

the evaluation that we committed to nerform in our Septenber, 1989, letter
kas neen completed. A1l identified diffurences have been addressed by
either teing completely resolved or actioned fov Yurther completias. Thase
remaining items reguiring final vecclution in our opinion €o net af ‘ect the
ability of the SPDS to pruvide a coscise display of critical plent variables
ty the control room operators to aid thew in rapidly and reliably determining
the safmty status of the plant. For examplie, these ‘items include procedural
enancanerts, training improvemerts, SPDY% users ranual moificutings, and
sofbvare cobancements. Our review of a new Radiological Dose Asres sment
Computer Systenm (RUACS) against WJREG. 1342 guidance has alse been compluted,
and o differevces hetween WDACS and the NUREG 1347 quidence were
fdentified.

Your Tetter dated March 26, 1990 (PONAP3999) advised APSlL of the MRC avdit
vaam determination that the SFDS far both ANG-) quhAnu-z T ly meeets 277
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NUREG-0737, Supplement 1 requirements. As a result of the audit team
findings and o ir completion of a review of SPDS considering NUREG-1342
guidance, we concur with your letter of May 16, 1990 (OCNA0O59017), that
implem=ntation of the SPDS is complete for both ANO-1 and ANO-2, and the
requirements of NUREG-0737, Supplement 1 have been met taking into account
the information provided in NUREG-1342,

If you have any guestions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yery truly yours,
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aes J. Fisicaro

Manager, Licensing
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[ Mr. Robert Martin
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Sufte 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
rrkansas Nuclear One - ANO-1 & 2
Nutber 1, Nuclear Plant Road
Russellville, AR 72801

Mr. Themas - Alexion

NRR Preject Manager, Pegion IV/ANO-1
U, S. Nuciear Regulatory Commission
NR® Mail! Stop 11-B-19

Ore "wite Flint North

11644 Rockville Pike

Roce ''ie, Maryland 20552

Mr, Chester Poslusny

NRR Project Manager, Region 1V/ANO-2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR Mail Stop 11-B-19

One White F1int North

11555 Kochkville Pike

Rockville, Maryland 20652




